Ballymoney National School,
Ballineen,
Co. Cork.
Phone: 023-8847583

									18th December 2020

Dear Parents,

Nativity Play
[bookmark: _GoBack]I hope you enjoyed watching the nativity play on Thursday night. A link to the video has been uploaded to the children's seesaw account this evening. I know there was a sound delay on zoom so the sound should function properly on seesaw.

The Buttimer Bake Off
The Buttimer Bake Off will take place in the senior classroom on Monday. Jean Buttimer, our former chairperson, used to sponsor the Buttimer Bake Off as a way of congratulating and rewarding the pupils for the work that they put into their nativity play. The junior classroom had great fun making gingerbread houses yesterday. The senior pupils will be working individually at their desks. The ingredients will be generously sponsored by the O'Halloran Family so there is no need for the pupils to bring in any ingredients. As they will be working individually, it would be helpful if they could bring in the following utensils:

An apron
Mixing bowl
A dinner plate
Wooden spoon / mixing spoon
A baking tray
Regular eating knife, not a chopping knife
Tea towel to wash and dry their own utensils

Siblings may share their utensils so one set of utensils per family will be sufficient.

Christmas Holidays
The school will close at 12pm on Tuesday 22nd December. The school bus will be operating at that time. Wish you all a peaceful, happy and healthy Christmas

Kind regards,

Shireen

